

May 13, 2021

The meeting, held via Zoom, was called to order by President Scott Stewart at 10:31 a.m. by introducing the Executive Committee and stated the previous minutes was posted online. Tammy Loveless motioned to accept the minutes as posted and Laura Carter 2nd. Lori Fairless read the treasury report, Soni motioned to accept the report as read, and Tammy Loveless 2nd. President Elect Mark Hill opened the floor for announcements. Dr. Kayne Smith reminded everyone of the Conference in Woodlands June 25-29. Employee of the year nominations increased this year, and the winner will be announced at the Conference dinner on June 26. The legislator has finalized plans for this year and if interested or have any questions please contact him. He also reminded everyone of the June 14th 11:59pm deadline to vote for TAPT Executive Committee. Voters credentials was emailed to you on May 10th. Jerry Brooks will be the keynote speaker for the conference and a link to his page has been added to the site. Tammy Loveless announced that Carol Day from Crandall won the adult Scholarship, Gillian Stinson from Lake Dallas and Tyler O'Daniel from Prosper won the Student Scholarship. The information will be sent to Lori to finalize. Tammy asked if NTAPT will move back to in-person next year and Mark Hill informed her that we will.

President Stewart asked if President- Elect Hill can give the results of the election.

New Executive Committee for next term were introduced:

President Mark Hill

President Elect-Tammy Loveless

Secretary – Brittaney Lay

Historian-Jessica Gonzalez

Treasury-Lori Fairless

Ex-Officio Scott Stewart

Scott Stewart thanked the members and the executive team for their commitment this year and turned it over to President Mark Hill. President Hill stated that he will be coordinating meet and greets to increase membership and dates will be going out in June. The first in person meeting will be in September. The meeting was adjourned at 10:51 am by Past President Scott Stewart.